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To:  Hourly Paid Teaching Staff at XX University

An invitation from the teaching staff’s union

Dear Colleague,

The UK’s leading academic union, UCU, is also the only union representing hourly-paid teaching staff including at XX University.  

Nationally we negotiate annual increases for research staff at XX University and elsewhere and the framework for local grading structures. We negotiate terms and conditions of employment both nationally and locally and are especially interested in addressing the endemic casualisation and poor working conditions that face many hourly paid teaching staff in UK universities.

Our ‘Stamp Out Casual Contracts’ campaign provides resources to members on insecure contracts (including on their rights), provides guidance to branches on fighting casualisation at a local level and shares good news stories of successful campaigns.

We are also campaigning for a equal treatment of hourly paid staff in relation to pay, pensions, sick pay, maternity leave, access to facilities and inclusion in decision making. 

Hourly paid teaching staff in universities often face particular challenges and the UCU, as the only union representing teaching staff at XX university understands this.

Of course, much of our work involves individual advice to our members.  Although sometimes hourly-paid staff feel that they have no long-term prospects in the university, in practice there are many issues including contractual renewals, pay, leave, sick pay and much else, on which hourly-paid members often need advice and support.

Individual hourly-paid members of staff may feel too pressurised, too busy and too isolated to tackle problems.  Together, as part of the union committed to representing hourly-paid staff nationwide, we can achieve real change for the better.  

Join us in UCU by completing and returning the enclosed form today!  
No other union represents hourly-paid teaching staff at XX University.  However, if you are already a member of another trade union affiliated to the TUC, please disregard this letter.  If you are a member of a professional association in a profession allied to medicine or nursing, you may find that you are eligible for joint membership of the UCU.  

I hope very much that you will give serious thought to joining us, as 100% membership of all hourly-paid staff would enable us better to represent the interests of hourly-paid staff across the university.

XX UCU is a branch in which every member’s view is welcome and all viewpoints are respected.

If I can be of personal assistance to you at any time, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone, letter or e-mail.

Yours sincerely,
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